the handwriting of the lot numbers on two of the samples were misinterpreted upon arrival
at the lab, a revised report was issued to the client and the Missour1 Milk Board in which
photos of the labels in question were taken and supplied as an attachment in the appendix
of the report. All of the samples were removed briefly on October 15, 2010 for

photographing for preparation of this notice (representative photos are shown herein), then
returned to the refrigerated conditions.

All of the Samples in three gallon bags Sample 13 1n quart bag (10/15/10)
10/15/10

Sample 2 in quart bag (10/15/10)

Sample 2 removed from quart bag (10/15/10)
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We are more than willing to stand in compliance with both our client’s and regulatory officials’
requested directives. If there are remaining questions, we stand ready to answer them or clarify
the information we have provided.

Thank you from the staff on project:
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Bruce C. Hemming, Phd. ’ Sara’J. Blamey
President and CE€C Senior Microbiologist II, Manager

. MiL, inc. 7259 LANSDOWNE AVENUE SUITE 200 ST. LOUIS MO 63119-3421
PHONE: (800) 688-9144 FAX: (314) 645-2544




